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It is not lost on me, who lives in a warm house, that there are those in Maine who are 
not so fortunate.  That is why I support LD 698 in order to sustain homeless shelters 
in our state.  Our shelters are overflowing in the winter and they run at a deficit.  
Some nights they are filled to capacity leaving people to sleep outside.  We see that 
homelessness is growing and as a community and state we need to provide a strong 
safety net as we work to return families to permanent housing.  My name is Jeanne 
Ouellette and I live in Lovell Maine.  Thank you.


